
K-95 Masks Available for USPS Employees 

 

During a COVID meeting today, the NRLCA were made aware that the USPS has 

approximately 14 million K-95 masks on hand. Local postal management can order 

these through the supply chain out of Topeka, Kansas. If you would like a K-95 mask to 

wear at work, please request it from your immediate supervisor. 

--Your National Board 

https://www.nrlca.org/News/1406 
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